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ALTERNATIVES FOR CHILDREN  MELVILLE 
MOVING TO A NEW LOCATION 

Exciting and wonderful happenings are an every day occurrence at all 

four of Alternatives For Children’s locations.  Not since the opening 

of our state-of-the-art East Setauket facility in January of 2004 have 

we had such incredible news to share with you.  Through the tireless 

efforts and hard work of many people, and with the support of the 

Board of Trustees, we are pleased to announce that Alternatives For 

Children in Melville will be relocating to the recently closed Chestnut 

Hill Elementary School in the Half Hollow Hills School District.  

Located at 600 South Service Road in Dix Hills, with easy on and off 

access to the Long Island Expressway, and located near the busy 110 

corporate corridor and Huntington Quadrangle, this move is seen as a 

win-win situation for Alternatives For Children. 
 

We are lucky to be moving into a pre-existing school because many of 

the building/school environment safety and security requirements 

needed for compliance with the NYS Education Department and the 

NYS Office of Children and Family Services regulations for 

preschool and child care licensing are already in place.  The facility 

includes a safe and secure building and playground environment as 

well as ample parking. In addition, we are thrilled that this new 

location is much more accessible to the Nassau County families and 

school districts we currently serve.  
 

Alternatives For Children staff has begun to coordinate our relocation 

efforts enabling our students and families to begin the new school 

year without interruption. 
 

Please help us share this good news! 

Good news for Alternatives For Children East 

Setauket. We have just been approved by the 

New York State Education Department to begin 

in September a new 6:1:1 and a new 12:1:1 full 

day self-contained classroom option. This has 

been in the planning process for quite some time 

and we are excited for the new students who 

could potentially benefit from this program. 

 

ALTERNATIVES FOR CHILDREN  EAST SETAUKET 
NEW PROGRAMMING OFFERED 

Playtime Learning with Worms! 

 

Beginning our 26th year 
and still growing 

 

photo courtesy of Newsday 

http://www.alternativesforchildren.org


 

PRESCHOOL SPECIAL EDUCATION FUNDING 
TOWN HALL MEETING 

Alternatives For Children was well represented by staff members at a Town Hall 

Meeting and Legislative Listening Session on June 5th at Suffolk Community 

College regarding funding for preschool special education programs in New York 

State.  
 

Parents and staff from preschool special education programs from across Long 

Island came to express their frustration and concern  over the six years of no tuition 

rate increase for preschool special education  funding. 
 

Our thanks to Senator John Flanagan (2nd Senate District), Assemblyman Chad 

Lupinacci (10th Assembly District), and Assemblyman Michael Fitzpatrick (8th 

Assembly District), for your presence, for listening, and for advocating for our 

children.  
 

Since then, Senator Flanagan has introduced legislation - putting his words into 

action.  This legislation is strongly supported by Senator Ken LaValle (1st Senate 

District), a long-time friend and supporter of Alternatives For Children. Senator 

Flanagan’s action is seen by preschool special education providers as the first real 

step forward in many years towards meaningful change in funding for these 

programs which are essential to so many families. 

 

ALTERNATIVES FOR CHILDREN  
GROWING UP & MOVING UP  

Alternatives for Children 
 

Mission Statement 
 

To provide the highest quality  
special and regular education  

programs and services  
to children with disabilities  

and typically developing peers.  
Education, medical,  

pediatric rehabilitation,  
and support services  

are integrated to ensure the 
comprehensive needs of the 

child and family are met. 
 

14 Research Way 
East Setauket, NY  11733 

631-331-6400 
Preschool Programs 

Child Day Care 
Early Intervention Services 

Universal Pre-K 
Administrative Office 

 
1116 Main Road 

Aquebogue, NY  11931 
631-722-2170 

Preschool Programs 
Child Day Care 

Early Intervention Services 
Universal Pre-K 

 
175 Wolf Hill Road 
Melville, NY  11747 

631-271-0777 
Preschool Programs 

Child Day Care 
Early Intervention Services 

 
168 Hill Street 

Southampton, NY  11968 
631-283-3272 

Preschool Programs 
Child Day Care 

Early Intervention Services 
 
 

Executive Director 
Marie E. Ficano, Ed.D. 

 

Board of Trustees 
Vincent O’Leary, Chairman 

Joseph Dempsey, Esq. - Secretary 
James Buzzetta 

Frederic Mendelsohn, MD 
Michael Russell 

Tina VanVort, Esq. 

 The Services provided by Alternatives For 

Children and the staff seamlessly work in 

collaboration to provide scaffolded and 

appropriate support to my daughter.  She has 

made many strides and gains in the time she 

has been in the program. 

 My son has really blossomed at Alternatives For 

Children. He looks forward to going to school 

every day and is excited about going to kindergar-

ten.  I think it will be an easy transition thanks to 

the wonderful staff at Alternatives! 

 I feel we had a very strong team this year. I felt 

they were all on the same page as to what was 

best for my son. I am extremely confident and 

feel Jacob will transition nicely into kindergarten 

and excel. 



 

ALTERNATIVES FOR CHILDREN EAST SETAUKET 
CHILD DAY CARE CENTER EARNS QUALITY STARS NY 

ACTIVE FOUR STAR RATING 

QUALITYstarsNY uses four key areas to judge the quality 

of an early childhood program. These areas fit together to 

form a nurturing and exciting place for children to play, 

learn and grow. 

Learning Environment 

Management & Leadership 

Staff Qualifications & Experience 

Family Engagement 
 

Find out more at http://qualitystarsny.org/ 

While success is measured in many different ways, we at Alternatives For Children believe that every child has 

their successes: 

 the first independent step for a child who has neuromotor developmental delays, balance deficits or coordina-

tion deficits, is a success. 

 the first word or sentence uttered by a child with apraxia, is a success. 

 the child who has learned to transition smoothly from one activity to the next, is a success. 
 

These are just a few examples of the successes that children and their parents experience every day at Alternatives 

For Children - there are many more such moments of joy. 
 

We recently received a letter from a parent whose child was graduated from 

Alternatives For Children in 2006. Christian’s success story is just too wonderful 

to keep to ourselves - so we decided to share it with you in the words of his 

mother. 
 

“I am the parent of Christian, a student who attended your preschool almost a 

decade ago. Please accept this belated “thank you” for the wonderful services 

provided by your school. 
 

Here is a picture of Christian (r) and his friend Luke (l). Luke was also a student 

at the preschool and they have remained good friends, currently attending Old-

field Middle School together. I enclose this picture to show you how far they have 

come. This picture documents their recent acceptance into the OMS Chapter of 

the National Junior Honor Society. 
 

I fully believe that the early intervention services provided by Alternatives For Children were key in preparing 

Christian for the challenging academic environment and high expectations that he would face in the Harborfields 

School District. No parent ever forgets the day they hear that their child is recommended for preschool special 

education. I worried incessantly about what the future would hold for my son. I just want to pass along a word of 

encouragement and support to current parents in my position: the future is very bright indeed. 
 

Thank you for allowing me to share our story. And thank you again for the great start you gave Christian.” 
 

Sincerely, 

Lisa M. Liberatore 

 

ALTERNATIVES FOR CHILDREN  
MESSAGE  FROM AN ALUM 

follow Alternatives For Children and get useful 
child development information to share with 

your Facebook friends 

 
Activities that provide heavy muscle work are frequently used to develop stability for 
coordination and to promote attention, focus, and calmness. Have an empty cardboard 
box? Let your child fill it with toys or books and push or pull the box across the floor. 

http://qualitystarsny.org/
https://www.facebook.com/AlternativesForChildren


$5,000  Monaco Sponsor (Event Sponsor)   ($4,600 tax deductible) 
Prominent recognition of your company’s name as top sponsor at Water’s Edge 
Company’s name and logo on the souvenir T-shirts & all print material 
Acknowledgment in all local and regional media 
Premier listing in event program 
Eight tickets to the reception at Dockers Waterside 

 

$2,500  Indianapolis Sponsor (Reception Sponsor)  ($2,300 tax deductible) 
Your company’s name prominently displayed as major sponsor at Water’s Edge 
Your company’s name on the souvenir T-shirts  
Acknowledgment in event program 
Four tickets to the reception at Dockers Waterside 

 

$1,500  Daytona Sponsor (Raffle Sponsor) ($1,300 tax deductible) 
Your company’s name on the souvenir T-shirts 
Acknowledgment in event program 
Four tickets to the reception at Water’s Edge 

 

$1,000  Lime Rock Sponsor (Dealer Showcase) ($900 tax deductible) 
Your company’s name on the souvenir T-shirts 
Acknowledgment in event program 
Display Car and/or promotional materials at Finish Line 
Two tickets to the reception at Water’s Edge 

 

$500  Watkins Glen Sponsor (Awards Sponsor)  ($400 tax deductible) 
Company banner or acknowledgment at awards table 
Acknowledgment in event program 
Two tickets to the reception at Water’s Edge 

 

$250  Bridgehampton Sponsor (Breakfast or Checkpoint Sponsor) ($200 tax deductible) 
Signage at either starting line breakfast or checkpoint 
Acknowledgment in event program 
One ticket to the reception at Water’s Edge 

 

$100  Starting Line Sign  ($100 tax deductible) 
 

Please return all sponsorships or registrations to Alternatives for Children by August 30, 2014 

For information call Susan Ennis at 631-331-6400 x 229  

 
 
 

ALTERNATIVES FOR CHILDREN’S  
18TH ANNUAL CLASSIC AND SPORTS CAR RALLY 

SATURDAY • SEPTEMBER 13 • 2014 

This year’s Rally should prove to be challenging and 
beautiful. The Rally is considered a timed “fun” rally – one 
in which the odometer, speedometer, and the ability to 
follow devious clues are paramount. 

Download a Road Rally Brochure at 
www.alternativesforchildren.org 

 

PLEASE JOIN COMPETITION AUTOMOTIVE GROUP 
OUR ANCHOR EVENT SPONSOR 
AND SHOW YOUR SUPPORT FOR  
ALTERNATIVES FOR CHILDREN 

BY BECOMING A 
2014 CLASSIC & SPORTS CAR RALLY SPONSOR 

 

18TH ANNUAL CLASSIC AND SPORTS CAR RALLY 
SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES 



 

ALTERNATIVES FOR CHILDREN’S 
18TH ANNUAL CLASSIC & SPORTS CAR RALLY REGISTRATION     SEPTEMBER 13, 2014 

Enter a car:    $135 by August 30th   _______________ 

                         $150 in September       _______________ 

                         $175 day of event        _______________ 
 

Car Make: _______________________________  Model: ______________________  Year: _________________ 
 

Member of Car Club: If yes, which one: ____________________________________________________________ 

*Entitles Member to a $99 Registration Fee 
 

I would like to attend the reception only at $50 per person: _________ 
 

I can’t attend, but would like to support Alternatives For Children with a tax deductible donation of $___________ 
 

 

Sponsorship Level: __________________________________________  Amount Enclosed: __________________ 
 

 

 

Number of Raffle Tickets @ 1 for $100   ____________ 

 

                                       Total Amount Enclosed: $_______________________ 

 

Return Registration, Sponsorship Info or Raffle Ticket Request to: 

Alternatives for Children 

14 Research Way     East Setauket, New York 11733 
 

For additional information or to register by phone 

call 631-331-6400 x 229     Fax 631-331-6865 

or visit our website www.alternativesforchildren.org 

Company 

Name                            Date 

MasterCard 

Visa 

Credit Card #                        Exp. date 

Method of Payment 

Address 

Phone              Email Address 

Check 

American Express 

Card Holder’s Signature 

Name As It Appears on Card 

Yes, I want to support Alternatives For Children by being a Classic & Sports Car Rally Sponsor 

Yes, I want a chance to win the Grand Prize of $5,000 

Yes, I want to Drive in the 18th Annual Classic & Sports Car Rally 

ROAD RALLY RAFFLE  

Grand Prize   

$5,000 
 

Second Prize  

50” Toshiba LED Slim TV 
 

Third Prize   

iPad with Retina Display 
 

Fourth Prize  

Garmin GPS NUVI 65 LM 

 

$100 a ticket 
only 200 tickets will be sold 

GET YOURS TODAY! 
 

call 631-331-6400 x 229 

for tickets or information or visit our website 

www.alternativesforchildren.org 
 

Drawing will be held at the Rally. Winner need not be present to win 

Winner responsible for applicable taxes 



PLATINUM MEMBER 
AWARDS DINNER SPONSOR  $5,000 

UBS Financial Services 

Michael Russell 

Pilot Benefits Group 

Mark Senders 

GOLD MEMBER 
BBQ LUNCHEON SPONSOR  $2,850 

Alure Home Improvements 

Sal Ferro 

Baker Tilly 

Gordon M. Siess 

Central Outdoor Services 

Chris Flobeck 

Eye Vision Associates 

Dr. Gwen Gnadt 

GBM Services 

Michael Pergola 

Mechanical Solutions 

Thomas Juliano 

Dr. & Mrs. Frederic Mendelsohn 

Michael & Barbara Russell 

The Russell Family 

Sean M. Russell 

Suffolk County National Bank 

David T. DeVito 

SILVER MEMBER 
REGISTRATION SPONSOR  $1,500 

Islandia MRI Associates, PC 

Merik C. Dolber 

Judy Tanenbaum 

HOLE IN ONE SPONSOR 
$500 

All Island Building & Restoration 

Charles Rista 

Barino Masonry Corp. 

Dan Garbarino 

D.A. Marsicovetere & Co. LLP 

Dominic Marsicovetere 

Greenberg & Traurig 

Pamela Madeiros, Esq. 

Lewis Johs Avallone Aviles 

Marilyn Piacinter 

North Shore Medical & Surgical 

Eye Care 

Jeff Martin 

Partlow Insurance Agency 

Jerry Partlow 

Mitchell Selip 

Staff of Dr. Fred Mendelsohn 

HOLE SPONSOR 
$275 

The Legend Group 

Kyle Mendelsohn 

The Legend Group 

Albert Oppedisano 

James McGuinness & Associates 

James McGuinness 

PMD Builder Corp 

Paul Delzatto 

Premier Physical Therapy 

Karen Linehan 

Dennis M. Rief Agency, Inc. 

Dennis Rief 

Solar Pool Enclosure of NY, Inc 

John H. Lochren 

Soundview Realty Group 

Joseph Dempsey 

Sparkling Pointe Vineyards 

Cassandra Santoro 

HOLE SPONSOR 
$275 

Law Offices of Carter Bernstein 

William J. Bernstein 

Bryant Funeral Home 

Fred Bryant 

Nancy Burner & Associates, PC 

Nancy Burner, Esq. 

C. Tech Collections, Inc. 

Joel Marchiano 

Dalal Associates CPAs P.C. 

Michael Wasileski 

EmblemHealth 

Anthony Longworth 

Finer Fire Restoration, Inc. 

Marc Fein 

Gates Capital Corporation 

David W. Barr 

Gershow Recycling Center 

Kevin G. Gershowitz 

Amideo Nicholas Guzzone  

& Associates 

Roberta Guzzone 

Donald Hehir & Associates 

Donald Hehir 

K.A.M. Maintenance Corp. 

Kyle Mendelsohn 

ALTERNATIVES FOR CHILDREN 
THANKS OUR  

2014 GOLF OUTING  DONORS 

Brad Dubler 

Fidelity Investments 

Robert Gennari 

Leah E. Friedrich 

Pete Helfrich 

Robert & Eileen Kaler 

Staff of Dr. Fred Mendelsohn 

Dr. Daniel C. Scutaro 

Angelo & Ellen Marie Trocchia 

Michael Whittendale 

Thanks To . . . . 
Dr. Robert O’Keefe 

 

Jim Buzzetta 
Dr. Gwen Gnadt 

Fred & Sunny Mendelsohn 
Ms. Dennisse Peralta 

Patricia Risi 
Michael Russell 

AFC Staff & Families 

 

ALTERNATIVES FOR CHILDREN THANKS OUR 2014 GOLF OUTING SPONSORS & DONORS 

 



 

ALTERNATIVES FOR CHILDREN 

AFFINITY MEMBERS 

 

Merik C. Dolber 
 

Jim Buzzetta 

 

Mike Russell 

 

Mark Senders 

 

Dan Meystrik 

 

 

Dr. & Mrs. Fred Mendelsohn 

 

Katherine Crowe 
 

Victor Nelson 

Thank you Tom Lam & Nisen Sushi  
for the amazing Sushi Bar 

Overwhelmingly generous support for 
this year’s Golf Outing came from 

Mike & Barbara Russell 
UBS Financial Services 

Sean Russell & the Russell Family 

Fred & Sunny Mendelsohn 

Thanks for all the Raffle Basket Gifts 
Dr. Gwen Gnadt  Are you familiar with the old cliché Once in a Blue Moon? 

Did you know the real definition of a Blue Moon is a 

second full moon in any given month. Or that metaphori-

cally a Blue Moon is a rare event. 
 

Alternatives For Children has just recently experienced a 

Once in a Blue Moon moment when we received an 

extremely generous donation from our newest Affinity 

Member Victor Nelson. 
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Providing the highest quality special and regular education programs and services to children with disabilities and their typically developing peers. 

 

ALTERNATIVES FOR CHILDREN SOUTHAMPTON 
MUSIC FUN IN OUR BILINGUAL CLASSROOM 

SAVE THE DATE 

SATURDAY SEPTEMBER 13TH 

ALTERNATIVES FOR CHILDREN 

18th Annual 

CLASSIC & SPORTS CAR  

 
We help children transition 
to Kindergarten placement  
ready to learn in English  

Bilingual 
Programs 

 

 

Lessons & Education 
in the child’s native language 

Introduces & Teaches  
English as a second language 

based on the child’s  
developmental level  
and individual needs 

 

Alternatives For Children Southampton 

Child Day Care Program for Income Eligible Families 
 

Quality care for your child - a price you can afford - peace of mind for your family 
 

Call Alternatives For Children Southampton for info 631-283-3272 
 

Eligibility and approval determined by  

NYS Department of Social Services call 631-853-3666 for info on eligibility  


